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To: Judge Keith Self
Commissioner Webb
Commissioner Hill
Commissioner Williams
Commissioner Fletcher
Bill Bilyeu

From: Caren Skipworth, CIO

Date: October 1, 2016

Re: Tyler Technologies Contract Amendment
   

Information Technology is requesting approval of a contract amendment to the existing Tyler 
Technologies software contract.  In April, 2012, Commissioner’s Court approved the eCitations 
project where Collin County entered into a contract with Brazos Technology.  In May, 2015, 
Tyler Technologies acquired Brazos Technology.  During a review by Tyler Technologies of our 
Brazos contract, Tyler recommended an adjustment to our contract that would result in lower 
licensing costs for Brazos software maintenance.  This contract amendment will result in a 
software maintenance cost reduction in the amount of $1,500.00.  Collin County agrees with 
this change and recommends amending the current Tyler Technologies contract to reflect the 
reduction.


